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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

The Center for Campus Fire Safety (CCFS) Partners with ICC, NASFM to Offer Crowd Manager Training

Public safety program developed by experts including state fire marshals complies with fire code requirements 
Fatal disasters such as the Indiana State Fair 2011 stage collapse, the 2003 The Station nightclub fire clearly illustrate the need for “trained crowd managers” to prevent repeat catastrophes. A new training program endorsed by the International Code Council and the National Association of State Fire Marshals and The Center for Campus Fire Safety is aimed at making public gatherings safer by teaching event staff how to be better crowd managers. The program was unveiled in July at the NASFM annual conference.

Building and fire officials have the responsibility to require trained crowd managers in compliance with the International Fire Code,NFPA-101 the Life Safety Code, the NFPA-1 Fire Code and many local ordinances that address safety in public assembly occupancies, but have few choices about what training should be provided. These codes require trained crowd managers in public assemblies such as theaters, ballrooms, clubs and stadiums. The threshold for the requirement varies from 250 to 1,000 occupants. “It's important to understand that the code requirement doesn't mean that business owners have to hire more people, rather, the idea is that existing employees can get training in crowd management to be code compliant,” said Jim Tidwell, principal at Tidwell Code Consulting and a veteran of the Fort Worth, Texas, Fire Department who rose to the rank of chief. “This affordable training program will enhance public safety and provide a clear path to code compliance.”

According to The Center for Campus Fire Safety President, Paul D. Martin, “Virtually every higher learning institution in the nation has public assembly occupancies on campus. Providing valid, credible training to those charged with crowd management at these facilities meshes with The Center's mission of providing resources to our community”.

The Center will link to this training opportunity on their website. The crowd manager training program was developed using industry standards, subject matter experts and coordinated by a committee of five state fire marshals. 
About The Center for Campus Fire Safety 
The Center for Campus Fire Safety (The Center) is a non-profit 501C3 organization.  

The Center is a member-based organization devoted to reducing the loss of life from fire on and off campuses. The mission of The Center is to serve as an advocate for the promotion of campus fire safety. The Center serves as the focal point for the efforts of a number of organizations and also as a clearinghouse for information relating to campus fire safety. Visit us at www.campusfiresafety.org for more information. 
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